# The Baptism of the Lord 2019 Parishes of St. Ann and Holy Angels

## January 12-13

Sat. 4:00PM Vigil (SA) +Shirley Gonyo Sun. 8:00AM (SA) +Robert Hough Sun. 10:00AM (HA) +Al Young

## January 14-18

Mon.	8:00AM (HA)	+Ruth Ann Brunelle
Tues.	8:00AM (SA)	+Lucile Willette
Weds		No Mass
Thurs	8:00AM (SA)	+Anna Mitzie Monty
Fri.	8:00AM (HA)	+Father Gilbert O. Boisve

## January 19-20

Sat.	4:00 PM Vigil (SA)	+Norman Lafave
Sun.	8:00AM (SA)	+Louis Nieves
10:00AM (HA)		+Otis Rabideau

## **Giving Report**

# **Sanctuary Candle**

**St. Ann**: \$ 2,815.00 **Holy Angels:** \$1,829.12

\*What you are able to give is a great help. Thank You!

#### News in our Parishes:

**Boars Head Festival and Dinner:** We are happy to announce that the Boars Head Feast and Festival profited the parishes \$5,000.00 each. \$10,000.00 was our total profit. Thank you to all who worked so hard.

Religious Education News: NO CLASSES UNTIL FEBRUARY 3RD.

St. Ann's Renovation News: Work commenced this week. Call the office to volunteer.

## Capital Campaign News

An update of what has been pledged for the Capital Campaign so far: Holy Angels: \$71,325.00 (65.31% of our goal) 28 donors
St. Ann's: \$115,097.00 (93.28% of our goal) 67 donors
St. Joseph's: \$12,655.00 (19.10% of our goal) 12 donors
St. Louis of France: \$1,010.00 (3.28% of our goal) 2 donors
THANK YOU for those who are still giving! Remember, your gift as a onetime gift or as a pledge over four years is most welcome. Some have asked if they can give a onetime gift each of the four years depending on what they can afford that particular year. Of course you can and thank you for doing so!

IT ISN'T TOO LATE TO CONTRIBUTE TO THE CAPITAL CAMPAIGN. WE CAN HELP YOU IN THE OFFICE IF YOU NEED HELP. THANK YOU.

**Winter Breakfasts:** We are glad to announce that the winter series of popular breakfasts will again take place in the Holy Angels Parish Hall, Sundays on the following dates from 8AM to 12PM.

January 13th February 3rd March 3rd April 7th

**Parish Envelopes:** Parish envelopes are now in the back of each church. They are not pretty and they are in the way so please pick them up as soon as possible.

**Tax Statements**: will be made at your request to the parish office during working hours. Thank you.